
TRAVERSE CITY DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED 2018-19 BUDGETS OF THE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, 
TIF 97, AND OLD TOWN TIF FUNDS.  

FRIDAY, MAY 18, 2018 AT 8 A.M. 
COMMISSION CHAMBERS, GOVERNMENTAL CENTER 

400 BOARDMAN AVENUE 
TRAVERSE CITY 

 
 

The Board of Directors of the Traverse City Downtown Development Authority will hold a 
public hearing on Friday, May 18, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. in the Commission Chambers of the 
Governmental Center, Second Floor, 400 Boardman Avenue, Traverse City, to allow for public 
input regarding the proposed 2018-19 budgets of the Downtown Development Authority, TIF 
97, and Old Town TIF Funds. Copies of the proposed budgets can be obtained at the DDA 
Office, 303 East State Street, Suite C., Traverse City, MI.  
 
At this date and time, a hearing will be granted to any person interested. Written comments 
may be directed  to: DDA Board of Directors, P.O. Box 42, Traverse City, MI 49685.  
 
The Downtown Development Authority does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the 
admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its programs or activities.  
 
IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND THE PUBLIC HEARING AND HAVE A DISABILITY 
REQUIRING ANY SPECIAL ASSISTANCE AT THE MEETING, PLEASE NOTIFY THE CEO 
AT (231) 922-2050 AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  





 




